Submissions against Incitec Pivot’s proposed ammonium nitrate facility

To the resident

Many Stockton residents will be well aware of incitec Pivot’s proposal to build a second
ammonium nitrate plant, next door to Orica’s facility on Kooragang Island.

From the outset, Stockton Community Action Group have opposed the proposal due to
concerns of explosive risk, noise, air and water pollution and possible impacts to house
values.

Incitec have ignored those community concerns and have proceeded to gain regulatory
approval. The company’s Environmental Impact Statement has been on public exhibition
and residents have until October 29 to make a submission against the proposal.

To assist those residents who are concerned, Stockton Community Action Group have
developed a Form Submission which is enclosed in this correspondence.

To have your voice heard, residents need to sign the submission and write their name and
address under the signature and post it to the Department of Planning by Monday, October
29.

Post: Mining and Industry Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001
Attention: Mr Nick Hall

Or you can fax the signed submission to 02 9228 6466 or email
plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au

The EIS can be reviewed online by visiting Incitec’s project website
www.iplkooragang.com.au or online at www.planning.nsw.gov.au /on-exhibition (select
State Significant Development).

The more submission received, the better chance this proposal will not proceed and the
community concerns will be heard.

For more information, please call Kate Johnson, Chair of Stockton Community Action on
0418 268 132
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